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Together with 40 organisations representing patients, consumers, healthcare professionals 
and public health advocates, the European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP) has 
reached out the to the Environment, Public Health and Food Safety (ENVI) committee of the 
European Parliament. In a letter addressed to the ENVI committee?s chair, its vice chairs and 
the group coordinators, the initiative highlighted their growing concern about medicines 
shortages and called upon the ENVI committee to act.

Recent studies, such as the 2018 Medicines Shortages Survey of EAHP [2] and an 
investigation by France Assos Santé into the recurring difficulties of access to certain 
vaccines and medicines by French citizens [3], have shown that the problems caused by 
medicines shortages all across the European Union continue to accumulate. The undersigned 
organisations already highlighted their concerns to the European Commission in May 2019 
and engaged in discussions. To further raise awareness about the increasing impact of 
medicines shortages on the quality and safety of care for patients the initiative decided to also 
involve the European Parliament. 

The initiative hopes that the European Parliament will play a crucial role in recognising and 
underlining the urgency of the medicines shortages problem by making it a political priority of 
the European Union?s 2019-2024 legislature. 

Learn more about the initiative HERE [4]

EU JAMRAI starts #OneHealth social media campaign
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Two months before the European Antibiotic Awareness Day, the Joint Action on Antimicrobial 
Resistance and Healthcare-Associated Infections (EU JAMRAI) has commenced a social 
media campaign seeking to educate the public about the ?One Health? approach. The 
campaign builds upon evidence which indicates that the term ?One Health? is not being used 
within online conversations linked to achievements to combat antimicrobial resistance (AMR).

Since individual contributions to an effective change in ?One Heath? can seem overwhelming, 
EU JAMRAI has devised a social behaviour change communication strategy using the 
butterfly effect to empower its audience communicating how their small individual change can 
have large effects. Via infographics with attractive images and short key messages different 
audiences are being made aware of individual contributions to the ?One Health? approach. 
Have a look at EU JAMRAI?s social media channels (Facebook [5], Twitter [6], Instagram [7]) to 
learn more about the campaign. 

Learn more about EU JAMRAI HERE [8]

 

Expert Panel opinion on task shifting and health system 
design


